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Student Attendance

Big Sky School Glendale School

August: 99.5% August: 95.4%

September: 99.3% September: 97.3%

October: October: 

November: November: 

December: December: 

January: January:

February: February: 



March: March: 

April: April: 

May: May:

Staff Attendance:
August-81%

September-98%

Strengths:
Teachers are working well with students, families, and other staff supporting both colony 

schools.  School has started well, benchmarking assessment has been completed for grades 2-
8, and WIDA EL screening has been completed. SEPTEMBER Teacher ATTENDANCE IS 
AMAZING!

          Concerns/Needs:
We are in need of finding a counselor to support Big Sky & Glendale Schools.  We hope 

to have this in place by November.  

Glendale Colony School
Submitted by: Cindy Show

Greetings from Glendale,
Happy Fall! The students are off to a great start. They have settled into their daily routine 

and are focused on their curriculum. The Aimsweb test was given on September 10th and I am 
very pleased with the students results. Mrs. Shea will be the librarian again this year and she 
had her initial visit on the 6th. Hope you all had an enjoyable Native American Week at BPS. 
We celebrated by reading various books by the author, Paul Goble, and watched a few videos 
on the Blackfeet language. Wishing you all a great October.

Your partner in education,
Cindy Show 
Glendale colony teacher  

Big Sky Colony School
Submitted by: Ellen Christoferson

September board report

Greetings from Big Sky school.  We have had a 98.5 % attendance rate this month.  We 
were thrilled to have Mr. Daryl Omsberg visit our school.  He brought donuts to the students and 
answered questions.  We had our first fire drill.  The students assembled in our designated spot 
very quickly.  Some of our students are studying vertebrates in science and created a book to 
remind them of the similarities and differences between the categories of animals.  The students 
heard the first half of the story “Horton Hatches an Egg” and then had to come up with their own 
ending to the story.  It is amazing how varying their imaginations can be.  Watch out Dr. Seuss!  
Our second through eighth graders completed their Aimsweb testing.



Respectfully submitted,
Mrs. Christoferson
Mrs. Gregoire




